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WEST VILLAGE ONE CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

9 December 2016 

 
DECEMBER SITE ACTIVITY 

 

Work to prepare the foundation piers for the two buildings on Wilson Street will finish 

next week marking the successful end of site excavation for Stage 1 of West Village. 

 

The site will remain active over the festive season as preparations are made for 

construction of the residential towers in the New Year.   

 

There will be a limited number of truck movements to and from the site via Mollison 

Street this month. 

 

WILSON STREET CLOSURE 

 

A pothole-free Wilson Street will reopen to traffic on Saturday 17 December. 

 

With the services for Stage 1 of West Village safely installed, final works next week focus 

on removing the existing road surface, laying fresh asphalt and line marking. 

 

Traffic control will be in place as required and safe pedestrian access in Wilson Street will 

be maintained at all times along the footpath at the far site of the street to West Village. 

 

WORK HOURS AND CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT 

 

Work hours will continue to be 6:30am to 6:30pm Monday to Saturday.  

 

Large equipment may be delivered to or removed from the site via Mollison Street 

outside of these times, as required and permitted by the Department of Transport and 

Main Roads. 

 

Management plans for the potential for dust and noise impacts on surrounding homes 

and businesses will continue to be implemented. 

 

Please call the Construction Information Line – 07 3096 0066 – if you have any queries 

about construction activities. 
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